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Sub.: Request to encourage students studying in State Board Schools to apply for the Common University
Entrance Test [(CUET (UG)] - 2024 — reg.

Respected Sir/Ma’am,

As you may be aware, the National Testing Agency has been mandated by the Ministry of
Education and UGC to conduct the Common University Entrance Test (CUET) for admission into
Undergraduate Programmes in Central Universities under the Ministry of Education, and other
participating Universities / Institutions / Organizations / Autonomous Colleges since the year 2022.

The CUET (UG) provides a single window opportunity to students seeking admission in any of
the Central Universities (CUs) or other participating organizations (including State Universities,
Deemed and Private Universities) across the Country.

I would like to draw your attention to the Public Notice dated 27 February 2024 issued by NTA
regarding timelines for the conduct of CUET (UG) - 2024 along with other relevant details. For the academic
session 2024-25, CUET (UG) 2024 will be conducted in the Hybrid mode between 15 May and 31 May 2024
in 13 languages. The result for the same is likely to be declared by 30 June 2023. The date(s) may vary
depending on the National Election Schedule.

The list of participating universities is displayed on NTA’s website https://exams.nta.ac.in/CUET-UG/.
The list of participating universities, as displayed on NTA’s website, is dynamic and is updated on continuous
basis. It is further informed that in CUET (UG) - 2023, around 15 lakhs students participated. For the
Academic year 2024-25, the registration process is still going on. It is our collective responsibility that
students are made aware about registration in CUET (UG) - 2024 through website
https://exams.nta.ac.in/CUET-UG/ and the benefits which it brings to the students.

Accordingly, you are requested to inform all the State Board Schools in your State to ask the students
to register in CUET — UG 2024 on the website https://exams.nta.ac.in/CUET-UG/

The candidates may write to cuet-ug@nta.ac.in or call 011-40759000. The last date of the
registration has been extended up to 31 March 2024.

In case of any query related to the registration and the process thereafter, you may write to the above-
mentioned email. Also, for further clarification, you may contact Dr. Sunita Shukla Kaushik at 9899175588.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
Bizg
(Manish Joshi)

To
The Chairpersons of all State Boards
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